Wellness Council Meeting Notes

From October 24, 2018
1. Those in attendance were David Cromer, Brett Fenton, Bill Clark, Rita Swenson, Mary Masilionis, Rod Hasenbank, Kathy Mickey and Tasha Raine.  Absent were Doug Andrew, Kim Johnston, Jeannie Browning, Skylar Beam, and Gina Bergin.
2. August Meeting Notes were reviewed.

3. Members were given their copies of the 2017-18 Annual Wellness Board Report.

4. Kathy Mickey applied for a grant to help with purchasing a new mixer for the kitchen.  She also gave an update on how the new fruit juice slushy sales were going.  They are selling 8oz cups for $1 to the junior high and high school.
5. We would like to have 2 student members to join the wellness council.
6. The Wellness Council is also serving a duplicate purpose as the Food Service Management Advisory Board.  The FSMC advisory board must conduct a monitoring review of the Food Service Management Program once each semester.  The first monitoring was done on Wednesday, October 17, 2018 and was reviewed by the wellness committee.  
7. Grant funds and their uses were discussed, BCBS Healthy Habits for Life Grant-application has been completed for new exercise bikes.
8. Remaining dates of the wellness council meeting for 2018-19 are:

a. Wednesday, January 23, 2019 @ 3:00 p.m.  (1-goals and activities from each committee)
b. Wednesday, March 20, 2019 @ 3:00 p.m. (1-member replacement candidates if necessary)

c. Wednesday, May 15, 2019 @ 3:00 p.m. (1-turn in final reports)
